
 
 
 
 
 HOPKINTON RECREATION DEPARTMENT MONTHLY MEETING    
              September 29, 2017 
 
 Attending:  Paula, Ed, Mark, Paul, Jim and Ann 
 
 The Meeting was called to order at 6:30. 
 
 Skate Park Update:  The Recreation Committee purchased four sheets of Skatelite to replace the 
worn out sections of the skatepark.   Attendance at the park is fantastic. 
 
 Program Updates:  All of the summer camps finished last Friday.  The Newsletter is ready to go 
out to everyone.  All in all, it was a great and successful summer. 
 
 New Fall Programs:  Adult Field Hockey and Adult Soccer.  Paula is helping with the Interact 
Winter Sports Equipment Sale.  The Sale Date is scheduled for October 16th between 4:30 and 7:30.  There 
will be a Canine Wellness & Massage Clinic to be held on October 14th from 9:00 to 1:00.  On October 22nd 
there will be a Pet CPR and First Aid Class at the Slusser Center.  Register online for both events. 
 
 The Halloween Hollar will be at HMS on October 28th.  The food will be done by the Hopkinton 
Womens Club.  This year we will be adding a Dress your Pets and Animal Parade to the festivities.   
 
 New Ideas:  Change up the Pie Eating Contest on July 4th to a pudding cup eating contest.  Paul 
has been to one before and enjoyed it. Winter Festival for sometime in February.  Snowman building, 
Ice Fishing…Ice Golf with holes predrilled in the ice.   More Gazebo Events. 
 
 Cooper will try to start recruiting for his replacement. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:30. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Ann Miller 
 
 
 
 
  


